Allen, William

From: Allen, William

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 12:38 PM
To: '‘Sarah Marshall'

Cc: ireland, JoAnn

Subject: First RAl Response Information

During the review for the initial issue of CoC 9337, Michelle Sampson sent you a letter requesting additional
information. We have been able to locate a partial response to that additional information request (an e-mail
containing a Vectra report). However, as indicated in the partial response, you provided the bulk of the
responses on a CD. Based upon prior conversations with Ms. Sampson, that CD did not meet the ADAMS
formatting requirements and hard copies of the CD contents were apparently not entered into ADAMS. Can
you provide a PDF of the RAIl responses which were on the CD you originally submitted?

One of the technical reviewers for your current revision submittal is researching the history of the SAFKEG LS
and was hoping to see the original RA| responses.

Thanks, Chris Allen



